
Woodington: ‘Sharing the Journey’, Sept 2012 

Aircraft Bogged in Kapi, Night in the Bush, Prayer Request 
 

KAPI, PNG 

We want to share with you that on Thursday, 13th Sept 2012, in deteriorating weather, Paul landed in difficult 
conditions at KAPI in the mountains of PNG where the aircraft bogged in a soft part of the airstrip 

 
 

On board were two local passengers and food for the community. The aircraft suffered a small amount of damage 
but everyone was safe and well. 

Paul spent the night at in a village hut for the sick where he was able to talk about how graceful our Lord Jesus is and 
that his hand is on all things for our benefit. 

MAF investigates all incidents, no matter how large or small. 
This process began next day with the arrival of an investigating team and will continue for some time. 

The aircraft flew out next day and will be back to service shortly. 

 
Please give thanks for 

A safe landing 
The safety of all on-board 

That all things are in the Lord Jesus’s hand 
 

Please pray for 
The next week – Paul will not fly for at least one week as a precautionary measure 

Investigation – that the investigation will conclude soon 
Return to Service – That Paul will return to flying duties sooner rather than later 

Situation – that a similar situation will not arise again and the event produces wisdom 
Passengers – that the passengers are comforted with the knowledge of the Jesus’ Grace 

Safe Flying – Paul is flying in the mountains and the weather is shocking  
In Him – Paul, Clare, Kiri, Imogen, Aaron, Tristan, Imogen 

Donations and Supporter Relations 

 
Please Visit us at our Website www.woodington.com 

MAF, PO Box 1099 Cairns 
QLD 4870, Australia 
 +61 (0)2 8014 6450 
Lolina.fernandez@maf.org.au 

Free Phone: 1800 650 169  
www.maf.org.au 
 

Debbie Martin 
MAF UK 

+44 (0)845 850 505 
Deborah.Martin@maf-uk.org 

www.maf.co.uk 
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